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Meeting Summary 
 
Committee Chair: Joanie Funderburk 
Committee Members present: Lisa Bejarano, Michael Brom, Ann Conaway, Dennis DeBay, Greg 
George, Lanny Hass, Ken Jensen, Richard Kitchen, Lisa Rogers, David Sawtelle, and Ann 
Summers 
 
AM Focus:  
The mathematics committee shared updates about work done by individuals and small groups 
since the previous meeting May 19-20. The committee: 

● Shared drafts of documents designed to address structural issues in the standards, such 
as the combination and regrouping of previously separated Evidence Outcomes, 

● Discussed possible ways to indicate progressions of high school skills, 
● Looked at several options for reducing the number of Prepared Graduate Competencies, 
● Discussed the location of measurement skills in the mathematics standards. 

 
PM Focus:  
The mathematics committee discussed possible options for the “Right Side” of the Grade Level 
Expectations and planned for future work. The committee: 

● Explored possible replacements for the current ​Inquiry Questions​, ​Relevance and 
Application​, and ​Nature of Mathematics​ sections, and 

● Discussed the requirements for documenting any changes made to the Colorado 
Academic Standards. 

 
September Meeting Next Steps 
For the next meeting of the mathematics committee on September 21, committee members 
will: 

● Join an online check-in on July 6 to choose headings for the “Right Side” of the Grade 
Level Expectations, 

● Decide on a structure to use for the draft of the revised standards that will be released 
for public comment in Fall 2017, 

● Come to consensus around any changes needed to the Prepared Graduate 
Competencies, and 

● Consider needed revisions to the front matter of the mathematics standards document. 

 


